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The Louis Bay 2nd Library’s Memorial/Gift Fund is a wonderful way to honor a friend or loved 
one. We will honor requests for books, videos or other items. If you would like to match the 
subject of the gift with the interest of the person being honored, please note the subject area, for 
example: Sports, Home Improvement, Cooking, etc. 

We will accept monetary donations at the Adult Services Reference Desk or you may print out 
the donation form and mail it in with your gift. 

We will acknowledge receipt of your gift and send notification to the family. A gift plate will be 
placed on the item. If you have any questions please call 973-427-5745. 

Are Perfect For...  

Memorials  

Birthdays  

The Person Who Has Everything  

Graduations  

Holidays  

Book Lovers  

Friends Who Are Moving Away  

Anniversaries  

Thank You's 


